
 

 

Newsletter:  02 1 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

Welcome back to the Autumn Term. We hope you all 

had a wonderful summer and were able to make lots 

of lovely memories with your children. 

We welcome all the new reception children Callum, 

Finlay, Jack, Daisy, Logan, Otto, Armani-Rae, Fern 

and Alexander who have joined us. We also welcome 

Luke into class Lyn. We look forward to getting to 

know you all and seeing you settle into the Bratton 

family. 

 

Mealtime assistant 
We have various shifts available, if you are interested 
in applying  please contact the office. 

Notices 

If you are a parent who has been unable to find suitable 
childcare, please let Devon County Council know by 
completing this form so they can support you to find 
childcare and it can help them plan: https://
new.devon.gov.uk/educationandfamilies/early-years-and-
childcare/devon-family-information-directory/childcare-
brokerage/unable-to-find-suitable-childcare 
 
Music Tuition Jon Gillies has recently moved into the area 
and can offer saxophone, clarinet and flute tuition. If you 
are interested in your child receiving tuition, please contact 
the school office for more information. 
 
Water bottles 
Please can all the parents of KS2 children supply their child 
with a named water bottle, these will need to be brought 
into school on a Monday and taken home on a Friday for 
cleaning. 
 
SOE3 
Today children in years 1-6 have been given this years 
SOE3 forms. Please complete and return to the office 
asap. 
 
 

KS2 Trip to Woody Bay. 

Many thanks to the parents who have completed the 

SOE3 forms and returned to school with payment.  If 

you have not done this you must complete the forms 

and bring them, with you on Monday. We must have 

your contact details. On Monday please ensure your 

child is dressed appropriately it can get quite cold and 

we will be outside. Your child does not need to bring a 

suitcase like the letter states—due to forecasted 

weather conditions we have printed off a suitcase for 

your child to complete at home this weekend and bring 

with them on Monday.  

Don’t forget drop off is 9:30 and collection is 2:30.  A 

packed lunch and drink will be needed.  

Class Caen 

All children have been given a letter and their 

reading record books today. 
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Curry and Quiz Night in aid of CLIC Sargent 
Friday 22nd September 2017, Bratton Fleming Village Hall. £10 per head to include homemade curries and all the trim-
mings plus a pudding. 6.30 pm Doors open for a 7.15 pm start - teams of up to 8. To book a table please 
email jodunbavin@yahoo.com or text on 07810 343917 
 
Matt Fiddes Martial Arts 
Come and join us for a free taster class. Mighty Matts for 3-6 yr olds. Family classes for 7 plus. Ladies only kickboxing 
ages 14 plus. For more information contact 08000350415 text 07722704504 or email mfsgroup@mattfiddes.com 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP    
Wow, what a super busy, crazy morning at Toddlers this morning to end the holidays. Back to school for the big ones. 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers from 
birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further information, please 
contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
 
This Saturday Haxton Rangers v Holsworthy 3pm KO at the Sports Club. 
 
Future dates for your Diary:  Saturday 23rd September playing live SUCH & VINCENT 9.30pm Everyone Welcome 
                                     Saturday 21st October QUIZ NIGHT (further info to follow) 
                                     Saturday 4th November Fireworks Night (further info to follow) 
                                     Saturday 25th November playing live THE GARDEN CLUB 
                                     New Years Eve - Live Band (further info to follow) 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, Snooker 
and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities 
are on.  Membership prices £15 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £7.50 per adult, £3 per junior 
(under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 
710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
KIDS FOOTBALL: every Monday 6pm-7pm at Bratton Fleming Sports Club football pitch for ages 5-13yrs please wear 
shin pads! you can find us on facebook for further updates!  
 
 

THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday par-
ties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie on 07855878166  LIKE us 
on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
Friday Klub - Youth Club OPEN TONIGHT 6pm-8pm for ages 7-15yrs at the Kabin, subs £1 Tuck Shop availa-
ble.  Also open on the following dates: Friday 22nd Sept, 6th Oct and Friday 13th Oct is Friday Family Fun 
Night 5pm-8pm BBQ, Bouncy Castle, Pillow Bash and lots of fun! FREE Admission, open to all families. 
  
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kab-
in.   Every Tuesday 7pm-7.45pm,   Booking essential as spaces are limited and the classes have become ex-
tremely popular.  45 minute class £5 per class. Please contact Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016 or 
email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com   
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  we return next Thursday 14th September so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a 
session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a 
friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further 
info contact Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton 
Fleming Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
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